
Can you believe that it’s 

March already.  February 

was extremely busy with 

school speeches, ski days, 

activities and grade 9 orien-

tation.  Time just seems to be 

flying by and before you 

know it June will be upon us.   

If your child hasn’t already 

completed their course selec-

tion please do so as soon as 

possible and if you missed 

the parent orientation night 

and would like to visit O’Gor-

man High School please con-

tact them at your earliest 

convenience. 

O’Gorman Intermediate 

Catholic School will be hav-

ing a grade 6 orientation 

night for parents in April. 

Dates and times have not 

been determined but please 

let your friends know that 

we invite all new comers to 

attend this session.  

Hope to see you out at an 

event in the near future! 

LITTLE SCHOOL WITH THE BRIGHT FUTURE  

S p a g h et t i  S u p p er  — Gr ea t  S uc c es s !  

O’Gorman Intermediate  

Catholic School 

Reminders 

  Grade 9 Course Selec-
tion for O’Gorman 
High School due 
March 2nd 

 School Science Fair is 
on Monday, March 7   
Everyone Welcome! 

 Regional Science Fair 
April 7-9 at Theriault 
High School. 

 Mass at St. Anthony 
Parish on March 29th 
at 1:30 p.m. 

 Toronto Trip Deposits 
Due ASAP 

Congratulations to all the 

students who competed in 

the public speaking contest in 

February.  Special congratula-

tions is extended to Samantha 

Hutteri who  finished in first 

place at OICS.  Samantha will 

be moving on to the local 

competition at the Canadian 

Legion in  March.   Well done  

and good luck Samantha ! 

Reminders 

If your child is going to be 

absent or late please call the 

school in the morning or send 

a note the day before.   

Supervision in the mornings 

begins at 8:30 a.m.  Please 

avoid dropping off your child 

before this time. 

Please be reminded that 

cell phones, MP3 players, 

and video game units are 

not to be brought to 

school.   If students are 

caught using these devices 

at school they will be 

taken away and parents 

will be required to come 

and retrieve them at their 

convenience. 

Congratulations Boys! 

March Already! 

Boys Basketball 

Congratulations to both 

boys basketball teams who 

compete this year in the 

league and in several tour-

naments.   Both coaches 

agreed that their efforts 

have been outstanding and 

that they have all improved 

tremendously throughout 

the season.   Special con-

gratulations go out to Team 

A for winning all but 1 game 

this year and for winning the 

end of the season city tour-

nament on February 25th.  

On Wednesday, May 11, 2011 we will be hosting a spaghetti supper in the downstairs hall at St. Anthony’s Parish.  

This fundraising activity will give students a chance to earn more money for their Toronto trip.  Tickets will be on 

sale after March Break  Besides the dinner, there will be a number of events throughout the night to keep you , 

your friends, your relatives and your children busy.  We are looking for donations from parents & friends for silent 

auction, prizes, and/or raffles.  Any and all donations would be appreciated.  Please take the time to mark it on your 

calendars because this will be a great opportunity to share a meal together. Hope to see you there! 

March2011 

Public Speaking 

A Success 


